
From: Hearn, Janine [mailto:Janine.Hearn@fire.org.nz] 
Sent: Wednesday, 18 January 2012 08:02
To: 'NZPFU'
Cc: Baxter, Paul; Butt, Brian; Cocker, Larry; Gregory, Kerry; Nally, Brendan; Warwick, Brett
Subject: RE: NZFS/NZPFU Collective Employment Agreement Negotiations

Derek

At no time have NZFS rejected your proposal.  In fact our earlier email indicated we were comfortable 
with the vast majority of your proposal but sought some wording changes to the suggested working party 
wording.  It is simply misleading and inflammatory to state that we have rejected your proposal, and not 
constructive in attempts to conclude these negotiations.

We look forward to the provision of revised wording to that proposed by NZFS from the NZPFU that 
addresses the concerns you raise in your email  of 12 January and also responds to NZFS's very genuine 
concerns regarding the commitment of the NZPFU to finding a mutually acceptable solution to the issue 
of additional relieving staff.

Regards

Janine Hearn | Director of Human Resources
New Zealand Fire Service | PO Box 2133 | 80 The Terrace | Wellington |
) 04-496 3718 |4 Fax: 04-472-5203 |* janine.hearn@fire.org.nz <mailto:janine.hearn@fire.org.nz>


